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PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

Dear Current Resident: 

 

Based on current and projected enrollment, it is anticipated that Oak Creek Elementary School will grow beyond its current capacity. 

The Irvine Unified School District (IUSD) will be relocating four (4) relocatable classroom buildings, placing a “villa-style” modular 

building, and adding a new playground in the 

/boardmeetings

